
January 3, 2023

Happy New Year, friends!

We put together this short video of KMA's Year in Review to
acknowledge and celebrate our accomplishments, our growth, our
community engagement, and all the ways we worked to help our
clients with their HR, recruiting and compensation challenges
throughout 2022.

I am so proud of this team!

I sincerely hope our paths cross in 2023, and on behalf of the entire
team at KMA, I wish you and your loved ones good luck, good health,
and good cheer!

With deep gratitude,

Kim Anania
President and CEO
KMA Human Resources
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